
 
 
Lost Property 

 

There are many items currently in Lost Property. If a student has lost an item they should 
check the lost property tub located in the foyer of Student Reception. If the item is something 
delicate like reading glasses or headphones then students should ask at Student Reception, 
as those items will be stored behind the Reception desk. 

School uniform items, and in fact all items brought to school, should be clearly labelled with 
the student’s name.  
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